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ORIENTATIONS

We welcomed our new students who will commence with us in 2021 this week!

Our 2021 Year 7 students had a fun day getting to learn more about Senior School on Thursday.
Students had the opportunity to build connections with their future classmates and their teachers.
Utilising their Orientation Passport, they also toured the Senior School, had a chance to ask
guestions and also participated in a range of fun activities!

Yesterday we also hosted three parent webinar sessions for parents. These were a great
opportunity for parents to hear from our key leadership and also ask any questions they may
have.

Today, we welcomed back our 2021 Kindergarten students who had their first orientation with us
last Friday. It was a great second session for students to experience what College will be like for
them next year.
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